NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PROCUREMENT ACTIVITY

Pursuant to the Memorandum dated 8 November 2023 from the Technical
Working Group, there is a need to modify the Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC)
and Specifications for the PROCUREMENT OF SECURITY SERVICES (FY 2024
NEP) OSG PR No. 023-10-174 (EPA2024). Hence, the Bids and Awards Committee is
constrained to cancel the procurement activity.

Bidders who procured bidding documents are enjoined to coordinate with the
Financial Management Services (FMS) of the OSG for the refund of the cost of
acquisition.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

Thank you and we look forward to your participation in our procurement project.

13 November 2023, Makati City.
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